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For most of this month we will continue our new series in the book of Romans. We have been and will contin-
ue to be reminded that there is a great promise in the Gospel, this Good News that “..is the power of God for
the salvation of everyone who believes...For in the gospel a righteousness from God is revealed, a righteous-
ness that is by faith from first to last, just as it is written: ‘The righteous will live by faith.”” Romans 1:16-17

In these first three chapters there is a consistent reminder that “..all have sinned an fall short of the glory of
God, and are justified by his grace as a gift, through the redemption that is in Christ Jesus.” Romans 3:23-
24

This is what we consider at the end of the month—the somber Good Friday where Jesus went to the cross to
carry all of our sin and our falling short of His glory and then the glorious Easter Sunday where death is de-
feated and life is given to all who believe. His death taking the death that we did deserve so that we can have
the life that He gives that we do not deserve.

This is the promise of the Gospel. Good news for all. Yes, we celebrate, “He is not here, He is risen!”

Pastor Scott




—We are glad you are here—

etcome ;

COME JOIN US!

Each Sunday we have
an opportunity to stay
connected in worship
by attending our Sun-
day service to enjoy to
a shared message and
study through scrip-
ture. Join us as we en-
joy our worship and
messages with Pastor
Scott Burtis.

I encourage you, if you
are able, to join us in
our sanctuary on Sun-
day mornings at 9:45
am and at 11:15 am for
our in-person Sunday
School. We are also
live streaming on
YouTube. Check our
website at
www.ambccandor.com
for more details.

Joe and Dawn Lee—New Mexico (Native American Ministry)

Camp season lies at the heart of Joe and Dawn Lee’s ministry to the Navajo community of New Mexi-
co. It’s a major way to reach young people in this needy community.

Large groups of young Native Americans have given up hope on life, drowning their pain in aleohol or
drugs. Resulting heartbreak has intensified their resolve to plant the hope of God's Word into the lives
of young people during June’s camping season.

Joe writes, “It’s that time of year to advertise project needs. If you would be interested in helping, we
have metal roofing to be installed, dorm porches to be resurfaced, and painting to be done. We could
also use a camp cleanup crew. The dates can range from Mid-March into May. Please contact us if you
or your church would be interested in any of these projects.

We are thankful to God that junior camp week, June 16-21, is staffed. However, we are still in need of

a group for senior camp, June 9-14. If you are interested in helping, please contact Joe right away.
Please pray that our young people will be challenged with the Word of God and respond to the Spirit of
God as they enjoy the teaching and activities.” Joe and Dawn can be reached at 316-680-8567 (Joe’s
cell), (316)680-3776 (Dawn’s cell), or by email at joelee@pinionmesa.net.

Sue English for the Missions Committee
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Announcements and articles for this newsletter should be received by Tammy Podufalski by the23rd of the month prior to
publication. You can send your information to Tammy by email at ambcsecretary@hotmail.com, text at 607-280-4039 or by
placing your announcement in the Secretary box in the hallway near the offices.

WAYS TO GIVE YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS:
In person—drop your check, cash or pew envelope in one of the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or front of the church.
Online—www.ambecandor.com/give
Text—text your amount to 607-333-7858
Mark your Calendar

March 2 7:30am Men'’s Breakfast (Rustic Griddle)

7:30am Women’s Coffee & Chat at Burtis’ Items needed for 2024 Samaritan’s

Home . . Purse Operation Christmas Child for
March 10 Daylight Saving Tlme’ Begins this Moiith 6f Maiehi
March 12 6:00pm Deaconesses’ Meeting

6:30pm Trustees’ Meeting Water bottles and Flashlights
March 14 3:00pm Deacons’ Meeting 2=
March 17 Birthday Celebration during Fellowship [’ ‘
March 24 Palm Sunday - gy
March 29 6:00pm Good Friday Service/Communion )uwn
March 31 7:30am Easter Sunrise Service %

8:15am Breakfast

9:30am Easter Service

No Sunday School o e E}ﬂlghﬁ ?Oafgg}trhel

= 2 €liowsnip Hall 1or aaditiona

April 7 Communion Sunday items still needed.
Every Sunday:
6:30pm Young Life Student Ministry
Every Thursday:
2:00pm Time of Prayer

Daily Bible Reading Plans: Listen to previous messages
For online reading and videos:

www.branchtogether.org
www.backtothebible.org
www.blueletterbible.org
www.biblegateway.com

ambccandor.podbean.com g \

Can we pray for you? Go to
our website and click on I
NEED PRAYER.

If you are interested in joining a group of us
who will be praying for online prayer re-
quests that come in through our website,
please contact Tammy Podufalski and she
can add you to the email list.




